

May 2021 Newsletter

ENCHANTED CARE LEARNING CENTER GAHANNA



A NOTE FROM OUR PRINCIPAL

Thank you all for helping our school celebrate Earth Day. Together, students at our school learned all about how to care for our planet and planted their own flowers to help it grow. Celebrating Earth Day provided our teachers with many opportunities to relate science, math, and literacy concepts to everyday life. As we move into May, we are getting our classrooms ready for a summer of additional enrichment. We can't wait to spend the summer with you and your children!

Sincerely, Mindy Rostorfer

We love our teachers! Please refer to previous emails for more information on daily themes during teacher appreciation week.

- 5.3 FOOD FIESTA
- 5.4 TACO 'BOUT AWESOME
- 5 5 NACHO AVERAGE GIFT
- 5.6 THANKFUL THURSDAY
- 5.7 LA FLOR FRIDAY



PRE-K GRADUATION

Our students have been working hard on songs, artwork, and selected readings to share with you. We will celebrate the accomplishments of our Pre-K students with safety as our guide. Pre-K teachers will be sending more information home shortly for our virtual/drive-by event.





REGISTER FOR SUMMER CAMP!

Summer Camp registration is currently underway. We hope that your family will be joining us! Please visit our Summer Camp webpage to learn more.

"Where learning is always fun"

IMPORTANT DATES

May 3rd – 7th —Teacher Appreciation Week May 28th— Monthly folders go home May 31st — CLOSED FOR MEMORIAL DAY

































